
 
 

 
 

   
   

 

  
  

 
 

 
    

       
     

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________ 

Smoking in the Workplace 
February 2022 

Carroll Community College is a smoke and tobacco-free environment.  Smoking and/or tobacco 
use is prohibited as outlined in the “Smoke and Tobacco-Free Campus Policy” in Section 11 of 
the “College Regulations and Policies” on the College website: 

https://catalog.carrollcc.edu/content.php?catoid=4&navoid=314 

This policy applies to employees, students and all other visitors to campus; has been approved by 
the College’s Board of Trustees; is College Policy; and establishes acceptable behaviors aimed at 
protecting the College community from the health hazards associated with environmental 
tobacco smoke. 
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